
November 9, 2021 

 

TO:  ND Legislators 

 

RE:  HB 1508 

As a citizen of North Dakota, I am in support of HB 1508 and I encourage you to 

vote to pass this bill.   

Critical Race Theory SHOULD NOT be taught in any North Dakota school as it has 

in its roots an end-goal of erasing our true American history and how our great 

nation under God was founded. 

 

Thank you for your service to our great state, 

Kay Jarratt 


